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PRESS RELEASE
Baker Donelson Combines Atlanta Offices in Buckhead

October 29, 2008

(Atlanta, GA/October 29, 2008) – Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell & Berkowitz, PC is pleased to 
announce the relocation of the Firm's Sandy Springs office into newly expanded space in its Buckhead 
location, effective November 1. A total of 45 attorneys and 34 staff will now populate two floors at Monarch 
Plaza on 3414 Peachtree Road NE.

"We significantly increased our Buckhead space from 25,124 square feet to 43,518 square feet and built out 
space on the 15th floor with room for future expansion," said Linda Klein, managing shareholder in Atlanta. 
"We had been expecting to vacate the Sandy Springs office upon completion of that lease agreement since the 
Gambrell & Stolz firm merged with Baker Donelson in July 2007. We are delighted to finally have everyone 
under a single roof, and we know our clients will appreciate this consolidation as much as we do."

"The history of Baker Donelson's Atlanta presence stretches back to 1945. We're very proud of our 
professional and civic involvement in this city and we look forward to continuing that long tradition as we serve 
our clients and our community from our new office," said Ms. Klein. 


